
December 7, 1965 

Mr. E. Lamm 
5 Wooton Grove 
Caulfield, Melbourne, Australia 

Dear Mr. Lamm: 

It was a pleasure spending some time with you last 
night at the Statler Hilton Hotel. Even if we are 
not directly related, I am delighted to find a fellow 
Jew from so far away who bears the same name with 
such dignity and respect. I enclose a number of 
reprints, some of them relating to our discussion 
last night. I hope you will find them 6f interest. 

Please convey my fondest regards to Mrs. Lamm to 
whom I had the pleasure of speaking with over the 
telephone. I look forward to hearing from you as 
soon as possible about the projec visit during 
February, 1967, p.G. As I explained, I need time 
to clear my ee extended visit. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


